
 
 

 

DIVERSITY STATEMENT  

 

Australian Kookaburra Kids is committed to diversity and inclusion, in our 
Board of Directors, workforce, workplaces and with the families and children 
we work with. 
  

We strive for the AKKF team, including Board members, staff and volunteers, 
to reflect the communities in which we work, aligning where possible to the 
children and families we support, and promote culturally safe practices. 

 

We strive to minimise unconscious bias in our collaboration and decision 
making, to help facilitate greater diversity. 

  

We create workplaces where people feel respected and included, and where 
diversity, equity and inclusion practices are considered in all our work, for the 
benefit of our organisation and our communities.  

 

  


